
Attention 6th Grade Parents!
It’s time to submit photos for the 6th grade yearbook.

Committee : Alexandra Colombos (nick_alexandra@yahoo.com)
  Joanna Carlson (jcarl1023@icloud.com)
  Kristin Vulpis  ( kvulpis@yahoo.com)

Please submit all photos by October 15

What kind of photos is the yearbook committee looking for?

School Memory Photos

Baby Photos

How to Submit and Label your Photos
Upload photos on entourageyearbooks.com.  This is the best and most efficient way for us to 
receive your photos.  Please put each photo in the proper folder and use the notes section to label 
the names of the kid(s), the grade, and if applicable, the event.  

If you have trouble uploading your photos, you may email them to Alexandra Colombos.  

PHOTO DAY IS ON OCTOBER 5TH.  YOUR CHILD’S HEADSHOT FOR THE YEARBOOK WILL BE 
TAKEN AT THAT TIME.  BOYS SHOULD WEAR WHITE SHIRTS,  TIES AND DARK PANTS.  GIRLS 
MUST WEAR WHITE TOPS AND DARK SKIRTS OR PANTS.

The yearbook staff is committed to making sure each child appears in the Memories section at least 
once.  This is a very difficult task and is why it is essential that you identify the kids in each photo 
and the grade they were in when the photo was taken.  With your help, nobody will be left out.

Thank you!

Current 6th grade students (taken from K through 6th grade) at Shelter Rock events or field 
trips and candid shots taken on Shelter Rock property during school time.

●

The 6th grader can be standing alone, with classmates or with a teacher.  No family members.●
Polaroids and photos printed on Xerox paper cannot be used since they do not print well.●

We need a baby photo of each 6th grader.  A photo of your child between the ages of 1 to 3 is 
best.

●

Be sure your child’s face is clearly visible.  The photo will be cropped to about 2x2.  The focus 
will be on the face.  Do not crop the photo yourself.

●

We prefer digital photos, but if you only have printed photos we will accept them.  Do not 
submit photos that cannot be replaced.  We will try our best to return all photos to you, but 
as careful as our committee is, photos can get lost or damaged.

●


